
 

May 22, 2019 

Subject: Police looking for missing man 

 

The University of Missouri Police Department is looking for a 43-year-old man 
who left a van that was preparing to transport him from an MU Health Care facility 
to a nursing home in Moberly.  

Jeffery Bloomquist was discovered missing around 2 p.m. today near University 
Hospital on Hospital Drive.  

Bloomquist could be dangerous and is described as a white male with short, 
reddish-brown hair, about 6-feet tall and weighing 160 pounds. He is missing his 
front teeth. Bloomquist was last seen wearing black sweatpants and a brown T-
shirt.  

If you see Bloomquist, police advise not to approach him, and immediately call 
MUPD at (573) 882-7201 or call your local law enforcement agency.  
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